
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL CONSULTATION 

TO: West Sussex County Council 

FAO: Ed Anderson  

FROM: WSCC – Highways Authority 

DATE: 17 June 2024 

LOCATION: Summerlea CP School  

Windsor Drive 

Littlehampton 

BN16 3SW 

SUBJECT: WSCC/017/24 

Retrospective application for the siting and use of 

a double temporary classroom unit (Variation of 

condition No. 1 of WSCC/006/19/R to allow the 

continued use and siting of temporary classroom 

unit for an additional five years). 

DATE OF SITE VISIT: n/a 

RECOMMENDATION: Advice  

 
WSCC in its role of Local Highway Authority (LHA) has been consulted on the proposals 
for highway safety, capacity and access. 
 
The current use has been in existence for some time.  We are not aware of any adverse 
comments that may have been made by the Highway Authority, or of any other highway 
related concerns with this site and the current use.  Therefore, it is not envisaged that 
there would be any significant highway issues to this use continuing. 
 

 
 
 
 
Jamie Brown 
West Sussex County Council – Planning Services 
 


